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          17 March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you know, the government have now moved into the “delay” phase to prevent the spread of 

Covid-19.  

 

As a school we have tried our utmost to ensure that we follow government, trust and local authority 

advice to protect all members of our community. This includes: 

 

- Regular communication with students 

- Regular communication with parents through our website, Parentmail and text service 

- Posters around the site 

- Cancelling any unnecessary after school events to support staff and student wellbeing 

 

In light of government advice on social distancing, we have taken the decision to cancel Year 11 

Parents’ Evening on Thursday 19 March 2020. This is a decision we have made alongside our Trust, 

Anthem Schools. We have not taken this decision lightly and know you will fully support us. 

 

Enclosed within this letter is your child’s report. If you have any immediate questions about their 

progress and attainment, please contact their coach. All students have been given revision guides 

for every subject they study. They should be working for at least 2-3 hours every evening 

consolidating key knowledge and engaging in exam practise using their class books and revision 

guides. 

 

The students are always our number one priority, and I appreciate that you might have questions 

which we are always very happy to discuss. Please do feel free to contact your child’s coach if 

you have any further questions. 

 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Lisa Peterkin 

Principal 

 

 

 



 

 

 
                     
 


